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I. INTRODUCTION 
In October 2001, the practice of fluoridation of the water supply began with approval of the City 
Council.  In 2016, the Council again reviewed the issue and associated cost and approved the 
continuance of fluoridation of the public water system.  In December 2023, The Council referred 
to Lebanon voters where fluoridation should continue. 

 
II. CURRENT REPORT 

The City Attorney and City Recorder have prepared the Ballot Title and Explanatory Statement 
for the November 2024 election.  Approval of the measure continues fluoridation of the public 
water supply for the City of Lebanon. 

 
 

III. RECOMMENDATION 
Motion to approve Resolution No. 2024-9, A Resolution of the City of Lebanon Calling an 
Election to Submit to the City Electors the Question of Providing Fluoridation of the Public Water 
Supply and Adopting a Ballot Title and Explanatory Statement. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  Mayor Jackola and Council                                      
 

From:     Julie Fisher, City Recorder                                       
 

Subject:    Fluoridation of public water supply                                                

Date: 05/08/2024                                                  


